
Report of the Fendalton/Waimairi Community Board to the Council meeting of 15 June 2006 

6. UPDATE FROM THE PRINCIPAL BOARD ADVISER 
 
 The Principal Board Adviser reported on forthcoming events and issues.  The Board received the 

information, and decided that, on a trial basis, Chairpersons recommendations be omitted from the 
agenda for the forthcoming Board meeting. 

 
 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


